HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES
COMMONWEALTH OF PENNSYLVANIA
HARRISBURG

OFFICE OF THE MINORITY LEADER

May 27, 1975

Mr. Michael McCue

814 Penn Street
Harrisburg, PA 17102
Dear Mike:

Your participation in our recent fund-raising event is
greatly appreciated by the Minority Campaign Committee.

I trust that we will conduct ourselves in a way which
will justify the confidence you have placed in us.

Kind regards.

Very tryly yours,

Robert J. Butera




